
BROUGHTON HALL CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL 
Yew Tree Lane, West Derby, Liverpool L12 9HJ 
Telephone: 0151-541 9440 Fax: 0151-259-8448 

E-mail: admin@broughtonhall.com 
  Internet: http://www.broughtonhall.com 

 
Headteacher: Ms. S. A. Clarke  B.Ed (Hons), M.Ed, NPQH 

         Broughton Hall High School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of young people; we expect all pupils, staff, volunteers and visitors to share this commitment. 

 
 
 

 
11th December 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for your interest in the position of Headteacher at our school to start in 
September 2020. 

We hope you find the information included with this advert useful. Should you require 
more information about our school please visit our website www.broughtonhall.com 

We warmly invite you to visit our school. Please contact Gina Smith, PA to the 
Headteacher, on 0151 541 9465 or email smithg@broughtonhall.com 

Visits can be arranged for the 8th or 9th of January 2020 from 3:30pm onwards. 

On behalf of the Governing Body of Broughton Hall Catholic High School we thank you for 
your interest in our school and look forward to receiving your application. 

With best wishes, 

 

 

Maria Eves MBE 
Chair of Governors 
 

  

 


